There is a safety question with vehicles using the walkway to the entrance of *The Edge*. Please use the north parking lot only. A trolley will be made available at *The Edge* to load and unload supplies and equipment. Thanking you in advance for your kind consideration in this matter!

There are also some extra monitors available for anyone to take. These monitors are at Terry and Nina Ewings', if anybody wants an older, larger monitor give the Ewings' a call at 269-7244.

February 3 in Vernon, BC at the People Place Room #006.

Jean Bassett, Bill Penner, Karen Gaudet and Nina Ewings

will be attending the North Okanagan Regional Workshop

If anyone needs any computer work done, give Chris' Computer Repair a call at 269-7230.

Happy Valentines Day from all of us at The Edge!

